
 
 
 
 

 

MEMO 

 

To: The UVM Faculty Senate 

From: Curricular Affairs Committee of the Faculty Senate, Colby Kervick, Co-Chair 

Date: November 2, 2023 

Re: Report out on Items voted on by the Curricular Affairs Committee that do not require Faculty Senate 

vote 

 

 

 

On November 2, 2023, the Curricular Affairs Committee approved the actions recommended in the 

following memo. 

 

 

 

The Curricular affairs committee approved the following motions: 

 

I. Approved receipt of two APR reports for the Counseling program and the Communication 

Sciences Disorders MS program. 

II. Approved a new course prefix for the School of the Arts (SOA).  

. 

 


